
Notice to Residents 
 

 

May 28, 2015 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSAL TO RENAME STREET FROM CANDY LANE TO LAKESIDE LANE  

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

This letter is being sent to the residents of property located on Candy Lane.  The purpose of 
this letter is to provide general information to the recipient of a proposed street name change. 
The request to change the street name was initiated by Garber Property Management and not 
the City of Lawrence. 

  

This letter does not grant the recipient any legal rights to challenge the proposal; instead, it is 
being provided solely to advise residents of Candy Lane of the pending request.  If you have 
any questions, comments or desire further information, please contact David Cronin, City 
Engineer, Lawrence Public Works Department at (785) 832-3123 by June 12, 2015. 

  

Sincerely,  
 

Mike Garber 

Garber Property Management 


